
BERRYESSA UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
At the Regular Board of Trustees Meeting 

April 11, 2017 at 

Berryessa Union School District  

1376 Piedmont Road 

San Jose, CA  95131 

 

 

 

 

 

April 11, 2017 
 

Call to Order: 6:00 p.m. 

 

Open Session:  7:00 p.m. 
 

The Board of Trustees is declaring a public hearing and will consider the following items 

for action at the Regular Board Meeting on April 11, 2017. 

 

In accordance with California Government Code Section 4217.12 and 4217.13, the 

governing board of Berryessa Union School District will hold a public hearing to solicit 

public comment on the proposed District Wide Energy Efficiency Project and proposed 

District Wide Energy Services Contract with Opterra Energy Services to provide energy 

conservation and savings measures to the Berryessa Union School District, to determine 

if it is in the best interests of the District.  The Board will consider whether the 

anticipated cost to the District for services under the proposed agreement will be less than 

the anticipated marginal cost to the District of energy that would have been consumed by 

the District in the absence of the proposed agreement.. 

  

The public hearing will be held on April 11, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at 1376 Piedmont Road, 

San Jose, CA 95132. The District Wide Energy Efficiency Project and proposed District 

Wide Energy Services Contract can be inspected by the public beginning April 6, 2017, 

during the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. at Berryessa Union School District, 1376 

Piedmont Road, San Jose, CA 95132. 

 

The public may come forward for comment during this meeting. 

 

Posted: March 28, 2017 

Berryessa District Office 

and 

Thirteen Schools 

Mission:  The Berryessa Union School District provides all students the skills to become lifelong 

learners and successful 21st century global citizens 
 


